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 OMS is working on hiring three teachers, 7th ELA, 8th ELA, and special education.  

 We are also getting ready for our in-service days in August with planning and preparation for 

training on data analysis, comprehensive CNA for vertical alignment and work on CIA notebooks 

for next year.  

 Our third round of testing results are in, and we will have grade-placement committee meetings 

during the next two weeks. 

 CHAMPS training will be conducted in July and August with sessions offered at OMS and at 

Region XV.  


